
Wednesday 7th February 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

A tennis club is being offered to all children in Year 2 and 3 during the 

Spring Term (indoor).  

The club is due to take place on Thursdays after school from 3.15pm – 

4.30pm. 

The sessions will be run by Kevin Turner (a qualified coach from Wythall 

Tennis Club) and will cost £2.50 per session. 

 

If your child is interested in a place, please complete the attached reply slip 

below and return it to me as soon as possible (no later than Monday 12th 

February). I will then let you know if your child has secured a place.  

There will be a maximum of 20 places, however, if we have a lot of interest, 

the sessions can be blocked through the Spring and Summer Term so that 

more children can participate. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs Rowles 

 

 

TENNIS CLUB – YR 2 + 3 – MRS ROWLES 

 

 

 

Please fill in the form below if your child is interested. 

 

Child’s Name   _________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Class   _______________ 

 

I will pay by Parent Pay at a cost of £2.50 per session. 

 

Signed_______________________________________(parent/guardian) 
 


